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Milldale Primary School

CLIENT
Ministry of Education

LOCATION
Wainui 

TIMEFRAME
3 Months

In July 2021, the New Zealand Ministry of Education (MOE) embarked on an ambitious project: the establishment of Milldale Primary 
School on a pristine green fields site. With a new permanent school simultaneously under construction, the MoE sought a rapid and 
comprehensive solution to provide essential learning spaces while ensuring the new school’s timely completion. The site’s accessibility, 
compounded by Auckland’s notoriously wet weather, posed a significant logistical challenge. The goal was to complete the buildings 
before the start of Term 1 in 2023, leaving little room for delays.
Despite the challenges, the project moved forward and within only 3 months, Milldale Primary School had essential facilities including 
12 teaching spaces serving as classrooms, an administration building, ablution facilities, as well as decks, ramps and steps for enhanced 
accessibility and additional activities. This project was a testament to the collective effort and commitment of everyone involved, 
underscoring the importance of teamwork in achieving successful outcomes even int he most demanding circumstances.


